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PRESS RELEASE 

April 28, 2011 

 

The Japanese Representative to the PA hands out the training certificates for graduated 

women at a ceremony marking the conclusion of a beekeeping training project in Hebron 

within the framework of “Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects” 

 

Today on April 28, 2011, the certification ceremony for the graduated women 

through the Project for Establishing Beekeeping Training for Women in Poverty Families in 

Hebron Villages was held in Kharas city, Hebron Governorate. Mr. Naofumi Hashimoto, the 

Representative of Japan to the Palestinian Authority and Mr. Jameel El Derbashi, Head of 

the Palestinian Center for Communication and Development Strategies (PCCDS) attended 

the ceremony. The project was funded by the Government of Japan in September 2010, 

through Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects (GGP).  

This project provided local women with the opportunity to learn a sustainable 

beekeeping skill and earn an income to support their families. The PCCDS selected 120 

participants, who learned beekeeping skill and how to manage and produce honey of high 

quality through the theoretical training session and continue to participate in the one year 

practical training in three villages. After the end of the project, each graduated women will 

receive three beehives and beekeeping tools from the sales income produced through the 

practical training. 

The PCCDS will enable women who have no source of income and are dependent on 

male family members to improve their lives through the sustainable activity to be 

established by the project. 

The GGP scheme is specifically designed to address basic needs, which include 

water and electricity supply, health care, primary education and to support deprived 

people.  In the Japanese Fiscal Year 2010, a total of $1,068,288 for eleven projects in the 

West Bank and Gaza Strip were funded by the Government of Japan under GGP scheme, 

which is a part of Japan’s total assistance to the Palestinians since 1993 amounting about 

$ 1.1 billion. 

 (End) 

For further information about this project and GGP scheme, please contact Mrs. Diala Zaineddin-Dodin (Office: 02-241-3120/1). 
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A scene of distribution the training certificates among the trained women 

 

 

 

Mr. Hashimoto checking the beehives boxes 
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